Visit to Suraj Kund-07th February, 2018

An educational trip was organized by the Institute of Vocational Studies to “Surajkund Internatioanl
Crafts Mela on 7th February, 2018”. The student was accompanied by the faculty members. A visit to the
Mela made the students aware about the importance of crafts which is essential aspect of India’s
cultural diversity. At the mela the students got a glimpse of the diverse culture and handicraft work.




